
From: Barbara Tocher <   
Sent: 15 May 2019 22:04 
To: M42 Junction 6 <M42Junction6@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref. Latest plans for compound 
 
Until last night we local people had no idea that a huge compound for this project is planned to be 
on fields adjacent to our homes.  I believe this site plan was available somewhere on your endless 
website and we all seem to have missed it!!!!  Certainly it was NOT shown on your Feb. 1018 
Brochure showing the plans for the road .  
We understand that this compound will be in use for 4 years, and the movement of machinery, site 
noise and light pollution from such a big site will make our lives intolerable and our properties 
unsaleable. 
 
Whilst we understand the need for this road improvement we don't feel these works effects on our 
lives have even been considered. 
Mrs Barbara Tocher, 

 
 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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